
February 23, 1999 

Robert L. Bayless, Producer LLC 
P.O. Box 168 
Farmington, NM 87499 

Dear Mr. Bayless; 

As per your instructions in your letter dated Janary 28, 1999 I am responding in support of 
your proposed action to the Downhole Commingle the Pictured Cliffs and Fruitland Coal 
formations in the Juhan #1 well. 

Sincerely, 

Viva S. Brown 


